
14 March 2024 
 

Case Reference IC-292378-V0T1 
 

 
Your request 

 
You asked us for the following: 

 
“two documents, and any other similar files containing Redaction 

Codes for use in Adobe to label exemptions (for example an EIR 
equivalent). If these files are already published online, please direct 

me to where I can find these.” 
 

Where your questions satisfy the criteria of a valid information 

request, we have considered your request under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  

 
Our response 

 
We can confirm that we hold the information within scope of your 

request. 
 

We have copied the codes into a pdf. attached to this response. 
 

This concludes our response. 
 

We hope you find this information helpful. 
 


